Palo Alto – Mountain View Chapter of the Barbershop Harmony SocietyMinutes of a meeting of the Board of Directors', September 10, 2011 at the First United Methodist Church of Sunnyvale, 535 Old San Francisco Rd, Sunnyvale, CA

Attendance:

President Dave Kocharhook, Music Vice-President Terry Moore, Program Vice-President Gary Miller, Immediate Past President Mark Torrance, Member-at-Large Paul Eastman, Marketing Vice-President John Heather, Chapter Development Vice President John Hinkle

Approval of a New Member

A motion was made to appoint Roman Avila as member of the Palo Alto-Mountain View Chapter of the Barbershop Harmony Society. The motion passed.

The meeting was adjourned.